
Awards Dinner and Officer Installation
At the Piedmont Club

April 1st

Mini-Social at
The Outback Steakhouse

April 20th

CSC Spring Convention
April 22nd - 25th
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It’s my last presidential newsletter  - WOW, the year really went by quickly.  Time
flies, so they say – and we do indeed have lots of fun stuff com-
ing up in the next few months.  So read this newsletter carefully

and mark your calendars with all these important dates.

Our month begins with our awards dinner & officer installation
at the Piedmont Club, April 1.  I sure hope to see all the old fa-

miliar faces there and several of the new ones as well.  This is the beginning of the new
year for the club, and it is a wonderful way to show your support of the club (and fun to
get all dressed up, too!).  The festivities will begin about 6:00 or thereabouts with cock-

tails.  Pig Roast (June 5th) tickets will be available for purchase, so bring your check-
books!

Jim has a mini-social planned for April 20th (Tuesday) at the
Outback Steakhouse on Reidville Road.  Be sure to sign up at
the Piedmont Club or give Jim a call if you plan to attend.  Re-
member signing up does not automatically commit you, it just

gives us a rough estimate so the restaurant will know how many to set for.
We wind down the month with the Crescent Spring Confer-
ence to be held at Myrtle Beach, April 22-25.  Please contact

Herb if you’d like to attend.

We have trash pickup for our Adopt A Highway on the mile
stretch of Hwy 221 scheduled for June 5 & September 18
this year.  Please consider lending a

hand and help keep our community lit-
ter free.

See you at the Piedmont Club.
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I wanted to take this opportunity to let you know what an honor it
was to have represented this club as your president for the year

1998-1999.  It has been a challenge at times and has offered many
rewards.  I thank all those board members for putting up with my
“unconventional ” board meetings and me – I kept waiting for that
guy named Robert to show up with his rulebook, but …. to no

avail.  This club has been an indispensable part of my life for sever-
al years, and friendships I have formed are a constant reminder of
why I love this club the way I do.  Thanks to all of you for your
time, support and encouragement.  I leave you in good hands as I

pass that gavel on to Joy.

Your Soon To Be Past President,
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THE  BIG  PIG  NEWS !

Don’t forget – June 5th at Elke’s house on Lake Bowen, the
Spartanburg Ski & Outing Club’s annual Pig Roast.

Tickets will be available beginning April 1
(buy early – Piedmont Club)

$12 – ADULTS
$6 – CHILDREN AGED 6 – 11

FREE – CHILDREN UNDER 6 YEARS

Please begin to gather auction items, as this is a big fundraiser for the
club.  We’ll roast, toast & auction the day and night away – a good time

for all.  More details in next month’s newsletter.
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SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

1998-1999
POSITION NAME HOME PHONE WORK PHONE
PRESIDENT ALISON KIMBALL 515-9689 503-5900
PAST PRESIDENT WILHELM BRAHM 472-4793 250-5386
VICE PRESIDENT JOY BOBO 433-0802
TREASURER SHELIA HAYNES 592-0047 576-1691
SECRETARY MARIEL HUNKELER 864-322-7762
MEMBERSHIP TED MUELLER 592-3405 433-2220
ADVERTISING PIETER GROOT 585-9173 582-6448
PUBLICITY SANDI STEFFEE 948-0276
FUNDRAISING DOUG TINSLEY 579-1051 582-8151
NEWSLETTER TAYLOR BOMAR 576-3776 574-7245 x105
PROGRAMS Have Your Name Here – Call Alison
SOCIAL JIM STEFFEE 948-0276 583-9672
DAY TRIPS / ASST RACING BRYAN BOBO 433-0802 433-8640
CRESCENT OVERNIGHT JULIE BUETTNER 583-1997
OVERNIGHT TRIPS HERB LINDSAY 576-0322 579-5884
HOSPITALITY / GREETER VILMA VOLL 574-1589
RACING GERHARD BUETTNER 583-1997
SCRAPBOOK ELKE SCHOELLKOPF 472-5738 582-6387
SPECIAL EVENTS TIM CORBIN 587-6645

ALOIS KRUSSIG 472-9719

SPARTANBURG SKI & OUTING CLUB
PO BOX 2864
SPARTANBURG, SC  29304


